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You are invited to participate in the

Mark Clark Extension Public Hearing!

ey

Reminder: View all materials and comment online before the official comment
period ends this Friday, October 15, 2021!

Online

ALL Public Hearing materials are available on the project website in an

interactive virtual room now through October 15, 2021.

Comment
We value your input and would like to hear from you. For more details on how
to engage and submit a comment, visit the Public Hearing website.

Visit the Public Hearing Website




Watch the Public Hearing Comment Session

U.5, Depariment of Transparialion

( Federal Highway

@ Adminisirafion

Copyright © 2021 Mark Clark Extension, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:
P.O. Box 191, Columbia, SC 29202

Want to change how you receive these emails?

mailchimp




